
Tel: +44 (0) 7384 454 233 

If you have any questions, please 
don’t hesitate to contact our 
Community Liaison Manager:

Louise Anderson
200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, PH1 3GH

Email: louise.anderson@sse.com

To find out more, visit the project website by 
scanning the QR code, or use the following 
URL: ssen-transmission.co.uk/tomchrasky

Tomchrasky Wind 
Farm Connection

Monday 25 August, 3.30–7pm, 
Cannich Hall, Cannich, IV4 7LJ

Tuesday 26 August, 4–7pm, 
The Hub, Dalchreichart, 
Glenmoriston, IV63 7YJ

The consultation event at Cannich 
Hall on Monday 25 August 
2025 will be held alongside 
our Fasnakyle – Bingally 132kV 
connection public consultation.

Alignment options consultation events

Following our route consultation events 
held in October 2024 we are pleased to 
announce the next round of consultation 
events for our proposed Tomchrasky 
wind farm connection project.

Subject to planning consent, SSEN 
Transmission are required to connect 
the Tomchrasky wind farm to the 
transmission network.

To facilitate this, we are proposing to 
construct a new single circuit 132kV 
overhead line from the Tomchrasky 
wind farm 132kV substation to the 
new proposed Bingally substation, for a 
distance of approximately 22 kilometers.

During the event you will be able to view 
further information about our proposed 
alignment options, meet the project 
team, ask questions and share views. 
All stakeholders are invited to provide 
feedback specific to the proposals at 
this stage until 7 October 2025.

@SSETransmission

@ssentransmission

You are invited to attend our 
drop-in consultation events:


